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In July 2020, the National Cargo Bureau (NCB) 
published a white paper advocating for a 
comprehensive approach to address the challenging 
issue of misdeclared and undeclared dangerous 
goods. The document outlines the significant risks to 
which crews, ships, cargoes and the environment are 
exposed to when dangerous goods (DG) are not 
shipped in compliance with the necessary rules and 
regulations. The continuous growth of the size of 
containerships which are carrying ever more 
containers represents a further increase of 
accumulation risk. This issue has long been a serious concern for marine insurers and IUMI 
therefore strongly supports the recommendations set out in the NCB paper.

In this webinar, Ian Lennard, President at National Cargo Bureau, addresses the need for reform 
and offers guidance for enhanced compliance and safety related to the transport of DG cargo.

The audience was invited to participate in a Q&A. 

Please click here to access the RECORDING and the SLIDES.

International Union of Marine Insurance

http://www.natcargo.org/Holistic_Approach
https://iumi.com/uploads/Webinar/Ian_Lennard_bio.pdf
https://www.gotostage.com/channel/8de8239204b44c888c46e41602050f7e/recording/987bc0b3c7634ef7bd9e15afdcb4c383/watch
https://iumi.com/uploads/Webinar/IUMI_Webinar_-_Oct_29th_-_Slides_002.pdf
https://iumi.com/

